
250 E 200 S 

Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Cell 801 209-0639 

Jennifer.Somers@centurylink.com 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
             

 

April 6, 2021 

 

 

Via Email  

 

Gary Widerburg 

Commission Administrator  

Utah Public Service Commission 

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

psc@utah.gov 

 

Re:  Docket No: 21-04907 

 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

 

This letter serves as a petition for a waiver from the reporting requirements 

specified in R746-349-4F.  After discussions with the Division of Public Utilities 

Lumen understands that almost all the information required in the CLEC 

reporting rule is no longer used by the PSC or DPU.  Consistent with the PSC’s 

and DPU’s ongoing efforts to simplify reporting where it makes sense to do so, 

Lumen asks for a waiver from this this rule, except for Section 9.   

 

Lumen seeks this waiver for the following companies: 

Global Crossing Local Services, Inc. 

Level 3 Communications, LLC 

Level 3 Telecom of Utah, LLC 

Wiltel Communications, LLC 

 

It is important to note that the Commission has already granted three Lumen 

companies a waiver of the Utah annual report requirement: 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC 

Qwest Corporation 

CenturyTel of Eagle 
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If you have any questions, please call me. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
     Director of Government Affairs - Utah 

 

mailto:Jennifer.Somers@centurylink.com

